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Congratulations Ms. Montgomery
4 Nominations

Don’t Forget to Nominate a Teacher for February by the 28th 
TAP a teacher today by submitting a nomination here.

Ms. Montgomery is an exceptional candidate for the Teachers Appreciation
Program (TAP) award. When I asked my daughter to describe her math and
science teacher, she immediately responded with three words: patient, inspiring,
dedicated.

What makes Ms. Montgomery truly remarkable is her willingness to go above and
beyond. Instead of teaching the standard class size of 25 students, she has taken
on the challenge of teaching multiplication and problem-solving skills to 50 third
graders. Her dedication shows in how she builds her students' confidence and
helps them believe in their own abilities.

Ms. Montgomery's enthusiasm for her students' growth is evident in everything
she does. When students struggle with difficult activities, she is always present
and ready to assist. She consistently shows her students that they can accomplish
anything with proper guidance and support, making her an invaluable presence in
their educational journey.

- Camille Crawford

http://email.membershiptoolkit.com/ls/click?upn=u001.dP20uh2xUDz7Ju9WhAzXUG1Yztb5Jh77cllm72rMW3YPOEe3qJM427HKdxBBAH39TakiQQFcEImgKFFJK5T3jRmk9QnQqq-2FGs4Jf7hPpAn1USaPrS-2FgUAzfJ8KvpWkorq7wT2LEvzE1JDSGYK7n1zLsvSDlWRvv3nauoPnXw638-3DeSnM_jyQH-2FPhTUe0K798BgdNHDGR5Mn6suIKFmS0q74Dr9kZu4H98fbuVAaPoeJW2ldV-2B5b0AUPkSqNvH5lhAxT7CpIxHL0jyh4ZV4bHfYF-2BYD4KcyYtUydi-2BYXBjEbSpaJ0-2FcZcaaCLrJN3c1WpqriiwJrV0EK4VFk82ItuX7bUfQpSAibyX8kFZm3NNPH4Q25omD-2B2BzYHce8wLa6hRauM7wJdXym-2F6DXiVTYRQE0nxyfibzZMOk6gt2i2OKfGW2vyKW-2FScIWL4yvZi3c-2Fnkw5-2BxggvLj67buVxNi77FgTEUuPtwAuqMxmROGRUtVQtBG66NcFFDmfqfXBX5bte1msbm41iLqcBuI8zLlMxMVvfkvT63XtAstVjcR9lcJ9cH8kl


Donuts with Grown-up’sDonuts with Grown-up’s
2/20/25 @ 8:30am2/20/25 @ 8:30am





Camping at Cunningham Falls
May 16-18th

Sites are in the Deer Spring & Elderberry Loop 

Here are a few details to keep in mind:
Each site has a maximum of 2 tents, 6 people.

No pets allowed. 

Complete form with the camp site # you have booked.

Fees cover entrance to the lake and the rest of the park. 

Cost does not cover food - everyone is expected to

organize their own meals.

There will be light programming to foster community

(s'more nights, park ranger activities, picnic at lake, etc) but

you are free to come and go as you please.

E-mail Kimberly Hauge if you have any questions, and if you are
interested in joining the waitlist!



ONLINE TICKET SALES OPEN
MARCH 4TH

MARCH 20TH & MARCH 21ST
6:00PM

SES MULTIPURPOSE ROOM 

$5 
EACH



Contact PTO@shepherd-elementary.org in you are interested in joining the committee



71 FAMILIES SO
FAR!!!

180 FUND 
GREAT TIME 

TO GIVE
Your contributions to the 180 Fund will directly benefit
various initiatives, including:

Art and Music Programs
International Baccalaureate (IB) Program
Field Trips
School Supplies

Every donation helps enrich our students' educational
experience and ensures that they have access to the
resources they need. Let’s come together as a community to
make a difference! Any contribution is always much
appreciated. And as a reminder, your contribution is 100%
tax deductible. Don't forget about corporate matching! 



Budget Detail - End of January Financials Summary
BUDGET DETAIL



STAY CONNECTED



Thank you
Next Meeting on March 19th 


